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Mr. President,

I would like to extend a warm welcome to the delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina and thank them for the presentation of their report. 

Croatia welcomes all efforts undertaken by Bosnia and Herzegovina on the implementation of the recommendations from the first UPR cycle as well as the institutional and legislative changes made in respect to the enforcement of the promotion and the protection of women’s human rights. 

We commend Bosnia and Herzegovina for the establishment of an independent national preventive mechanism against torture in line with the existing procedures of the OP-CAT. 

Mr. President,

With the aim to further improving the current legislative and institutional framework in the area of human rights we have two recommendations:

1. Ensure the explicit legal prohibition of corporal punishment of children in all settings.
 
2.  Adopt a comprehensive National Plan for Human Rights as a comprehensive document that includes effective measures for all human rights issues.

Mr. President

We would like to ask the representatives of Bosnia and Herzegovina to inform us about the preparations for a new national plan for children for the period after 2014, and whether they intend to include in this plan the recommendations from the second UPR cycle?
 

Once again, we commend the Government of Bosnia and Herzegovina for the activities that have been taken to improve the protection of human rights in the country.
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